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Grants
● The next American Indian Parent Advisory Committee (AIPAC) meeting will be

Thursday, November 7th at 5:30pm at the Walker-Hackensack-Akeley High
school, room H222. The Johnson O’Malley (JOM) agenda will take place
following the AIPAC meeting.

● December’s meeting will be December 3rd at the Onigum Community Center at
5:30 PM.

Student, family and community engagement
● The entire school district celebrated Indigenous Day on October 14th.The

elementary participated in an Ojibwe Language class in the auditorium with Miss
Janelle. The students in grades 6th through 12th participated in Social Studies
lessons from a Native perspective.

● Students in grades 10th through 12th attended the Native American College Fair
at the Minnesota History Center in St Paul on October 21st.




